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PRESS RELEASE
TORQUAY BOXING DAY DIP 2019
The Boxing Day Dip is an annual event organized by No. 200 (Torquay) Squadron Air Training Corps and is enjoyed by both its members and the general public. Participants are sponsored to take part in aid of raising funds for the unit as well as an additional chosen charity. 

The charity selected for this year is Bowel Cancer West and proceeds are divided 50% between both organisations. A donation also goes towards the Royal National Lifeboat Institution (RNLI) for their support in making the event possible.
The Dip will take place from Torre Abbey Sands, Torquay on Thursday 26th December 2019. Participants and supporters should aim to arrive for 10.30am ready to enter the sea at 11.00am. Tasteful fancy dress is encouraged.
There is no cost to get involved for participants or to just come along to support your local Air Cadet Squadron. If you would like to join in a sponsorship form can be downloaded from the 200 Squadron website resources section (link to website below). We would encourage any spectators to donate any spare change they may have into one of the collection buckets held by our volunteers on the day.
The Air Training Corps is open to young people aged 12 (Year 8) to 17 who are interested in a challenge including such activities as flying, gliding, target shooting, sports, music or adventure training. 200 (Torquay) Squadron meets on Tuesdays and Thursdays between 7.00pm to 9.00pm. Please visit our website at www.200sqn.co.uk to find out when the next induction dates are being held.

